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If the goal is to reduce carbon emissions, rebates for electric bicycles will have a 

greater effect than rebates for electric cars, simply for the reason that taking a car 

completely off the road has a greater effect than driving an electric car instead of a 

gasoline car. 

 

I strongly support measures that will encourage people to use bicycles rather than a 

car for short trips. 


